
Cheney Public Schools Bond Advisory Team Application 
Application Deadline: January 15, 2025 

 

Thank you for your interest in joining the Cheney Public Schools  

Bond Advisory Team. This team will provide input for implementing  

projects funded by the recently passed bond for Cheney Public Schools. The team will also support 

transparency, accountability, and the effective use of bond funds to meet the district's capital 

improvement needs. 

 

Applicant Information: 

1. Name:  

2. Email Address: 

3. Phone Number: 

4. Address: 

 

Questions: 

1. What motivates you to join the Bond Advisory Team, and what specific skills or 

perspectives would you contribute to the role? 

2. Have you previously served on any advisory or community committees? If so, please 

describe your experience. 

3. In what ways will you support the team’s objectives of transparency, accountability, and 

the efficient utilization of bond funds? 

4. Are you able to commit to monthly meetings beginning in January 2025 through 

approximately December 2027 with occasional additional sessions based on project needs? 

5. What days and times generally work best for your availability? 

 



Please submit your completed application by January 15, 2025, via one of the following 

methods: 

● Email: hpage@cheneysd.org 

● Mail: Cheney Public Schools, Attn: Helen Page, 12414 S. Andrus Road, Cheney, WA 

99004 

● Drop-off: Cheney Public Schools, Superintendents’ Office, 12414 S. Andrus Road, 

Cheney, WA 99004 

 

For questions or additional information, please contact Helen Page, Executive Assistant to the 

Superintendent at hpage@cheneysd.org. 

 

We appreciate your partnership in promoting open communication between the community and 

the school district to support the success of bond projects for Cheney Public Schools. 
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